
Submitter: Natalia Bronner 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

I strongly OPPOSE this bill.  

The whole process from the development and introduction of the bill, it's content, 

discussion and most recent developments with Sen Wagner moving the 

Transportation Comittee members in and out of the commitee (including himself), 

Gorsek's derogatory comments and the general attitude of democratic leaders who 

never have enough of taxpayers money is  OUSTANDINGLY SHOCKING, 

UNDEMOCRATIC AND ABSOLUTELY DISRESPECTFUL TOWARDS THE 

OREGONIANS.  

 

ENOUFG IS ENOUGH!!! Your utopian dreams cost me and my family too much 

already! NO more taxes! Absolutely NO tolls! NO increases in fees! Enough!!! 

 


